
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Department of General Services to report to the Information, Technology and 
General Services Committee on the Department's practice of including the costs of travel 
in its overhead rates when billing for work at City facilities and how the overhead charges 
can be changed to more equitably allocate costs of facility repairs.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


